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BULLETIN 
 

Carlos Aguilar & Isaac Hurtado 
“Music Music Music” 

On Wednesday, June 20th, Rotarians will have the pleasure of hearing two of Opera San José's 
Principal Artists-in-Residence, bass Carlos Aguilar and tenor Isaac Hurtado.   

 
 

Aguilar, a California native, came to San Jose State University on a football  
scholarship.   He became interested in music and singing with the SJSU 
Choraliers, where his natural talent and exceptional gifts brought him to the  
attention of Irene Dalis.  Selected as an Opera San José Principal Artist-in-
Residence in 2006, he has performed leading roles in several Opera San José  
productions.  He also has received several vocal performance awards, including 
recognition from the San Jose Opera Guild and the Woman's Club of San Jose. 
 
 
 

Hurtado is a Utah native.   He received his musical training at Florida State  
University, the Cincinnati College Conservatory of Music, and Brigham Young  
University.   In addition to his appearances in leading roles with Opera San José, 
he has performed with Utah Festival Opera, Central City Opera in Colorado,  
Cincinnati Opera, Opera Lucca in Italy, and others.   He has received numerous 
awards for vocal performance, and became an Opera San José Principal  
Artist-in-Residence last year. 
 
 

These two fine artists will describe their experiences and challenges as young professional opera 
singers.   Most important, as you hear them sing you will discover why they were chosen for their 
roles and responsibilities at Opera San José. 

 

Rotary Golfers Mark Your Calendars… 
 
 

June 29 Cinnabar Hills Golf Club** 
 

July 27 San Jose Muni 
 

Sept 7 Silver Creek Valley Country  
  Club Championship Qualifier 

 

**See Page 3 for Cinnabar Hills Registration 

Rotary Week  
 
 

Jun  19 Book Club 12:00  Eulipia 
 Board of Directors   5:00pm  Gordon House 
 

Jun  20 Event   7:30  Gordon House 
 Adult Gift of Life   7:30   O’Connor Hosp 
 Digital Bridges 11:15  Summit Center 
 Rotary Meeting 12:00   Summit Center 
  

Jun  21  Member Involv            7:30 Gordon House 
  Los Amigos            7:30 Washington School 
  Int’l Services          11:45 Gordon House 
  Rotacare            4:00 Health Trust 
 

June 17 - 20 Rotary International Convention 
                     Salt Lake City, UT 



Advocates For President-Elect Julie Matsushima’s Goal 
 
     

Equal Play Committee will have its first meeting  
Tuesday, June 26 at 7:30am. 

    

A group of SJ Rotarians are implementing the vision of next year’s President become a reality.  We 
want children with special needs to be able to play alongside able-bodied friends and siblings in  
public parks.  This group will make a difference for all the children in our community.    
 

Please contact Karyn Sinunu at (408) 497-5420 or email ksinunu@yahoo.com.  

Habitat For Humanity Build July 7 
 

San Jose Rotary Habitat for Humanity Committee invites you to join us in giving back to needy  
families by helping to build a home with other Rotary friends!  Saturday, July 7 at 9:00am we have 
another work date scheduled in San Jose on Murphy Street.   
 

Prior building experience or do-it-yourself skills NOT required.  
Wear REAL shoes (no flip flops, etc.)  Bring a bag lunch (and a  
water.)  Helmets and tools provided.  If you have gloves and safety 
goggles, bring them.   
 

Be prepared with layered clothing (this means be prepared to take 
off outer jackets and sweaters if it gets warm.)   

 

Contact Jim Trembath by July 6 if you are interested  
at  judgetrembath@aol.com  

Proposed New Members 
 
The following have been nominated as members of the Rotary Club of San Jose 
 
 

Name     Classification     Sponsor 
 

Kansen Chu   Gov’t.: State: Legislative District Director  Rod Diridon, Sr. 
Sania Leiva   Accounting: Tax Preparation    Rod Diridon, Sr. 
 
These names are published in accordance with Article XI, Sec. 4 of the Club’s by-laws. 

Kathy Wiley Emails From San Salvador 
 
We have had an incredible busy trip.  We will be meeting with 4 Rotary Clubs tomorrow night that 
sponsored a trip here.  We have had such a great experience compared to last year, the Military 
Hospital has been terrific.  They have been very accommodating.  We screened 164 patients, we will 
perform over 100 surgeries.  Some of the surgeries are very extensive.  We have been working from 
7 in the morning until 8 at night to get it all done.  It is a great experience but we are tired.  Today we 
experienced a long earthquake, we just watched the building shake, our surgery suites are on the 
second floor.  We are fine and very experienced earthquake survivors, but all of our team is not from 
California so it was scary for some.  We will have a full report and many pictures when we get back.  
We will be tired.  See you at Rotary. 
 
Kathy Wiley 



 


